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Public Hearing for Kate's Close Subdivision Development Agreement
Details:  The Development Agreement transfers the developer's requirement to build frontage
improvements on Brady Road to the City of Camas in return for deeding property to the City that is
needed for the Brady Road stormwater facilities.
Presenter:  Peter Capell, City Administrator
Recommended Action:  Staff recommends that Council conduct a public hearing, deliberate and
move to approve the Development Agreement for Kate's Close Subdivision.
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